
Moriah College Traffic and Parking Plan -TTPP               

[revised November 2017] 

The current Plan approved by the College and Waverley Council calls for compliance by the 

College, including staff, students and parents, with a set of rules of significance to Precinct 

residents. These include: 

• Parking , stopping, dropping off or picking up children is not permitted on either side 

of Queens Park Road or on any of the streets adjoining Queens Park Road (Alt St, 

Denison St, O’Sullivan Lane, Manning St or Newland St.) either during, before or after 

school. 

• Parking across driveways or Double Parking is not permitted. 

• Parents are actively discouraged from using private transport to drop off and collect 

students and are encouraged to car pool when they do so. 

• All students arriving by private transport are required to use the established “go-

with-the flow” and internal ring road facility both of which have prescribed rules set 

out in the new plan. 

• Students may only cross Baronga Ave. and Queens Park Road at the designated 

pedestrian crossings. 

• Only Year 12 students are permitted to drive to school and they must register their 

vehicle’s number plate with the College to do so. 

• The no parking zone for students in the Precinct is clearly described on the approved 

plan as: [away from the area bounded by Queens Park Road, York Road, Birrell Street 

North and Bourke Street east] 

Complaints about non-adherence to these rules may be made by residents to the 

College:  

Details of approved methods can be found on the website of the College under ‘Contact 

Us-Complaints section, (http://www.moriah.nsw.edu.au/Contact-Us) viz 

Email: info@moriah.nsw.edu.au  

Telephone (24 hour): 02 9375 1660. 

Written correspondence to Chief Operating Officer Moriah College c/o PO Box 966 Bondi 

Junction NSW 1355 

The current approved Plan of Management for the College sets out the basis for the 

TTPP and specifies how the College must record details of all complaints received. All 

such will be provided to the Council and periodically to the ongoing Consultative 

Committee meetings with the Precinct representatives. Parties lodging complaints or 

providing feedback to the College need not provide their names if they do not wish to 

but should specify the nature and timing of the matter in question. 
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